
Extra Classes for “Human Rights and Gender Equality Education”

Human Rights Center will open extra classes for those who missed the “Human Rights and 

Gender Equality Education” (hereafter HRGE Education) between 2017-2019. The HRGE Education 

is mandatory for the undergraduate students who entered Korea University in 2017 and after and 

is a graduation requirement to take every university year. Extra classes will be open as below. 

1. Extra classes for HRGE Education

* This class is for undergraduate students who missed HRGE Education at least once in 2017, 2018 

and 2019.

* HRGE Education is annually updated, and 2020 HRGE education is now available on Blackboard.

2. Class Schedule

(1) Extra class - method No.1

-Program: Pre-recorded lecture (provided by the Korean Institute for Gender Equality 

Promotion and Education (KIGEPE) and the Ministry of Gender Equality and Famliy (MOGEF).

-Date: Available from June ,24th,2020 ~ December 31st 2020

(2) Extra class – method No.2

-Program: Online real-time lecture 

-Date:

Lecture 1: June 26th 12:00~14:00

Lecture 2: June 29th 16:00~18:00

Lecture 3: July 7th 10:00~12:00

(3) If you wish to take an extra class, , please fill out and  submit the google form below from 

15th June to 22nd June.



-Method 1 :

https://forms.gle/JSDyoutSrb2esLpbA

-Method 2  

Lecture 1: https://forms.gle/SHFqwMGD2HrgBeT18

Lecture 2: https://forms.gle/STb8qSJuE5AsQhhr9

Lecture 3: https://forms.gle/Vq1LeawzHxtDwtBs8 

3. How to choose the class that best suits you

(1) Depeding on how many time  you missed HGRE education between 2017 and 2019, you have 

two options to choose from.:

If missed once

If missed twice

If missed three times

① Method No.1

or

② Method NO.2 and choose one lecture

① Method No.1 + Method NO.2 and choose one lecture

or

② Method NO.2 and choose two lectures

① Method No.1 + Method NO.2 and choose two lectures

or

② Method NO.2 ALL lectures  



4.Important notes

* Please check how many yearly coursed you have missed before signing up for an extra 

 class. This can be check on KU Portal site, under courses.

* Completion of your extra class will be reflected on KUPID by January 2021.

* Please be advised that the live stream lectures will only be provided in Korean, but 

 the pre-recorded lecture will provide English and Chinese subtitles.

* For inquiries, please email humanrights@korea.ac.kr for assistance.

mailto:humanrights@korea.ac.kr
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